International Task Force
Minutes
September 14, 2018
 
The International Task Force convened at 11:15 a.m. EST 

Karen opened the meeting with prayers.
 
Present:  Karen Brown, Phil Tom, Teresa Bidart (staff), Alonzo Johnson (staff).

Excused absence: Rebecca Reyes, Susan Dobkins.

The May and August minutes were reviewed. They were not approved because of lack of quorum.

Staff was asked to send the minutes by email to everybody and got the approval by email.

The Rwanda Intermediary partner report was reviewed. It will be approved during the next zoom call meeting. Grant amount decision will be made at this zoom call.

Teresa informed that she has received the annual report from CE-MUJER this week. She read it but did not have time to translate it. It is a good report.  She will translate it and send it to everybody before the zoom call in October for approval.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff was asked to set up a zoom call by the week of October 1st.

Alonzo went through the complaining letter sent by a member of a Village in Belize where a funded project is located. The Task Force decided to send the following note to this person signed by Alonzo:

“Thank you for your letter and for bringing these issues to our attention. We are taking your letter seriously and ask that you follow up with any documentation that may help us in looking into the matter.
Thank you again for your letter” 
The Task Force reviewed the final report submitted by Seine Bight Village Council. It will be reviewed and approved during the next zoom call meeting. 
The Seine Bight Village Council submitted a new application for technical assistance for $3,000. It will be reviewed by the next zoom call.
The correspondence from DPG in India was reviewed. A decision will be made by the time of the zoom call.
Teresa went over the plan for the trip to Panama. Three NGO’s have been contacted to visit in November. Teresa is working with a local organizer to make the hotel and transportation arrangements. The objectives of the trip were mentioned and discussed.

The Nicaragua and Guatemala discussion with mission partners have been scheduled for December. The Task Force members needs to decide the specific date and time. The liaisons for both countries have expressed their availability for the first two weeks of December on Monday or Thursday from 12:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.


Respectfully submitted,

Teresa Bidart










